Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting
For Cathlamet Public Library, 

Thursday, August 6, 2020 -12:45 pm 

 Proposed Agenda

1. Call to order by Chair Jean Beerbower.
2. Approval of July 2, 2020 meeting minutes and July Vouchers. 
3. Librarian Report – Physical circ stats for July. Patrons have been slow in returning to use the library. No one has asked for curbside delivery in several weeks. The inventory of Junior Fiction is almost finished. Carol has asked Bywater Solutions to come up with a way to send announcements to active patrons with emails about our reopening. They should be sending out that information soon.
Old Business: 

1. Returned materials are now being quarantined for 96 hours before being shelved, based on new information from Battelle labs about COVID germs and glossy paper.
2. Summer Reading Program bags (24) have all been handed out, and the program is finished except for asking kids who participated to contact us with their reading progress for final prizes, and to award prizes for the contest winner.
3. We have sent emails to people who applied for temporary library cards that work on Washington Anytime Library to download e-books and audiobooks, to see if they want to purchase regular library cards. Next Carol will send info to Washington Anytime Library to remove those temporary card which have now expired.
4. Carol applied for a grant for PPE and another grant for 5 mobile hot spots for the library. The state awarded Cathlamet Public Library $350 for PPE and $2,000 for the hotspot grant. Carol still needs to research which carrier will give us the best deal AND provide reliable service to outlying areas in the county for our patrons who don’t have internet. Suggestions are welcome.

5. PW is half done with replacing and painting the rotten railings at the back of the library and behind the dumpster. The California lilac (Ceanothus) bush needs pruning. Now is the right time of year to prune.

6. Newsbank contacted Carol with subscription information for after December 2020, when the state library will no longer pay. She told them we would have to look at usage vs cost. Last year the Newsbank database was accessed 45 times by our patrons. A half-price subscription is $182/year, but they do have daily posting of Longview Daily News and Chinook Observer articles (not pictures). Carol advertised the local paper availability in the Eagle. We will see if that increases online usage.
New Business: 

1. Next meeting date – Thursday, September 3rd, at the library, 12:45pm.
2. Other?
Adjournment
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